
Vi11age  of  Chenequa

Daniel  R. Nauner

Atritor/Chid

31275  W  County  Road  K

Chenequa,  WI53029

June  3, 2020

Dear  Village  Residents,

I am pleased  to announce  that  the  Village  Hall has been  opened  up as of  today,  Wednesday,  June  3rd,

2020.  My hope  is that  the  Village  Hall will  remain  open  but  the  current  health  situation  will  continue  to

be monitored  and if the  situation  worsens,  we will  then  go back  to the  Village  Hall being  secured.  If a

decision  is made  to close  the  Village  Hall in the  future,  notification  will  be emailed  to the  residents  and

posted  on the  Village  of  Chenequa  website.  The Village  Hall regular  hours  of  operation  are; Monday  -

Thursday  8:00am  to  4:30pm,  Friday  8:00am  to  3:00pm.

We do ask that  anyone  that  enters  the  Village  Hall to utilize  the  hand  sanitizer  that  is provided  upon

entry.  There  are masks  available  for  everyone  if you  would  feel  more  comfortable  and you  wish  to wear

one. Please  remember  to practice  safe social  distancing  within  the  Village  Hall. I thank  you  for

everyone"s  understanding  and patience  over  the  last three  months  during  these  challenging  times.  We

all look  forward  to seeing  everyone  again.

Sincerely ,e,#k
Daniel  R. Neumer

Village  Administrator/Police  Chief

(262)  367-2239  Fax  (262)  367-3341


